
 

 

  

 

March 16, 2021 

 

 

The Honorable Stanley E. Saylor 

Pennsylvania House of Representatives 

Room 245, Main Capitol Building 

Harrisburg, PA  17120-2094 

 

Re:  Follow-up From PA House Appropriations Committee Hearing 

 

Dear Chairman Saylor, 

 

At the recent House Appropriations Committee Hearing for the State Related 

Universities, Representative Morgan Cephus inquired about each of the University's 

COVID-19 testing protocols. Chancellor Gallagher offered to share a report on this 

subject authored by several infectious disease experts at the University of Pittsburgh.  I 

have attached the aforementioned report to this correspondence for review by the 

Committee.  

 

Good luck with the remainder of the hearings and I look forward to seeing you in the 

Capitol in the near future. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Paul A. Supowitz   Charles F. McLaughlin 

Vice Chancellor for Community & 

Governmental Relations 

psupowit@pitt.edu 

 

 Director for Commonwealth Relations 

Cfmst9@pitt.edu 
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      Anne Baloga 

      David Donley  

 

Office of Community and 
Governmental Relations 

 
710 Alumni Hall 
4227 Fifth Avenue 
Pittsburgh, PA  15260 
cgr.pitt.edu 

 

mailto:psupowit@pitt.edu
mailto:Cfmst9@pitt.edu

